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Embassy of Japan in New Zealand

We would like to express our deep gratitude to those who have inquired on how to make 

contributions to the victims of 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake. 

In response to these inquiries, the Embassy of Japan in New Zealand has opened the

following bank account in order to receive donation from New Zealand. 

Bank Name: Westpac 

Account Name: Embassy of Japan – Japan Earthquake Fund 2016
Account Number: 03-0584-0197934-002
Particulars: Please specify your family name

Code: Please specify your first name

Reference: Kumamoto 

In principle, your donation would be sent, through the Japanese Red Cross Society 

(JRCS), to the donation distribution committees at local governments of the affected 

areas and would be provided to the affected people in cash.

Donations will be accepted to the Embassy of Japan in New Zealand until 31 March 
2017.
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